
Lloyd Cutler has Two Op-Eds Published
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Lloyd Cutler co-wrote an op-ed piece with Jimmy Carter, Gerald Ford and Bob Michel concerning

their recommendations as chairs of privately funded National Commission on Federal Election

Reform ("A Holiday Gift for Voters"), as published in The Washington Post on November 30, 2001 (p.

A41). Lloyd also wrote an op-ed piece about military tribunals that appeared in The Wall Street

Journal ("Lessons on Tribunals -- From 1942, December 31, 2001, p. A9).
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